

CHATT Foundation

February 2023 Bulletin

Foundation News

- I will be offering an open tour for the following dates and times: January 26th at 10:30 am, January 29th at 1 pm, February 7th at 10:30 am, and February 22nd at 1 pm. (Details are in the email.)
- In the Community Center we are having Sound Healing Therapy for Participants.
- A NEW VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: We will be have a
 monthly Birthday party for participants on the last Thursday of
 every month at 1pm. If you'd like to volunteer to host or help
 with a Birthday Party please let me know!

Foundation Prayer Requests

We pray for the health, safety, and warmth of all of our participants during this winter weather. We pray over the staff who are running our Cold Weather Shelter, as well as, the staff who have been working to keep the Foundation open 24/7- to protect our participants from the cold.

We thank God that we have this facility to protect and warm our unsheltered neighbors.

We lift up a special prayer for a male participant who is suffering in health and mental struggle while waiting for housing. We also pray for our case management staff as they continue to provide housing and support to our participants.

We thank God, above all, for all we are able to do and the gifts we continue to receive!